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INVITATION 

 
Information evening on the draft by-law prohibiting graffiti and requiring that all 

properties be kept free of graffiti 
 
The administration of the Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough invites you to an 
information evening on the draft by-law prohibiting graffiti and requiring that all properties be kept 
free of graffiti, currently under study by the borough. 
 
During this meeting, Susan Clarke, Councillor for the Loyola district, and other borough 
representatives will explain the draft by-law and all the actions taken by the borough to solve the 
graffiti problem.  After the presentation, residents who attend the meeting will have a chance to ask 
questions on this matter. 
 
 
Date:  Wednesday, September 21, 2011 
Time:  6 p.m. 
Place:  5151, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine 
  Montréal 
 
 
The draft by-law prohibiting graffiti and requiring that all properties be kept free of graffiti is available 
for consultation in the «Public notices» section of the Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce 
borough website (ville.montreal.qc.ca/cdn-ndg) and at the Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce 
Accès Montréal office (311 - Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough), at 5160, 
boulevard Décarie, ground floor. 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement   


